MANAGING DIRECTOR'’S 2015 END OF YEAR MESSAGE TO STAFF
Dear Colleagues,

We have come to the end of yet another good year. When I say a good year, I
say so with every sense of seriousness and gratitude to God. God has indeed
been good to us.

Appreciation

I want to thank all of you for ensuring the stable performance we are ending
2015 with inspite of the many uncertainties of the business year. Even though
the results are not yet concluded, I am optimistic that we shall have a decent
performance. |

The Year 2015

We tagged the Year, 2015 our year of change. I dare say that a lot many things
actually changed positively for us. However, we shallneed to do a lot more
work on ourselves to achieve the desired results.

At least we are going home this year better than we did in 2014, with our end
of Year Bonus and Christmas gifts. Next year we hope we shall do these and
still be able to bring our families together for a party.

Critical decisions that will change the face of our company are being taken
and I believe these will begin to manifest in 2016. We must all gear up for
greater roles in the new May & Baker that will be created. No one will be left
behind except those who decide to fall by the way side.

In the New Year

As we go home to celebrate Christmas and prepare for a new year, we must
have it at the back of our minds that as a company we are yet to attain our
optimum. We shall begin the step towards this in 2016. This will begin with a
resolution by each and every one of us to jettison negativity and embrace only
those things that take us forward.

I wish those who will be travelling to various destinations journey mercy
and Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year to all.




